
								ADT	LifeSaver	Celebration:	California	Customer	Survives	Silent	Killer	 

Instead of a horror show it was a happy ending for a popular Hollywood casting director who recently 
survived carbon monoxide, thanks to ADT and First Responders.  

On July 28, Pixie Monroe had her furniture professionally 
cleaned. Minutes after the technician left, Pixie started feeling 
groggy and her beloved dog, Bailey, began acting strangely. 

About then, the home’s carbon monoxide detector alerted, and 
ADT’s Najee Freeman called to advise Pixie to go outside while 
he called firefighters.  

“At first, I thought the cleaning chemicals triggered the alarm, 
but when rescuers arrived, they confirmed it was carbon 
monoxide,” said Pixie. “Apparently, the technician’s van was 
parked near the garage and with the engine running, motor 
exhaust seeped 
into the house.” 

During a ‘red-carpet’ LifeSaver celebration at her 
southern California home on August 26, Pixie met 
Najee and thanked him for his lifesaving work.  

She also recognized the Ventura County Fire 
Department which received $10,000 from ADT. 

Executive 
hosting the 
festivities was 
Amber Weaver, 
ADT Vice President of Talent Acquisition.  

Besides presenting an award to Najee, Amber also awarded 

LifeSavers to three ADT techs who 
installed and serviced the system in 
Pixie’s house; Andrew Castaneda; Juan 
Calderon and Eric Waltz. 

Also attending were Joe Longfield, 
Regional Vice President and Georgina 
Blanch, Area Administrative Manager. 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


